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Good afternoon Naomi
Redland City Council is responsible for the supply of drinking water and sewerage services to the
Redlands Coast community for which the supply of Gaseous chlorine is used for the drinking
water supply and the disinfection for treated sewage effluent. Chlorine is essential for the safe
supply of drinking water, protection of the environment and protection of public health.
Redland City Council fully supports the Application for Authorisation (AA100065) submitted by
WSAA and its members.
Kind regards
Mike Oakey
Service Manager – Wastewater Operations
City Water Operations
Redland City Council
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I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the
lands and seas where I work. I pay my respects
to Elders, past, present and future.
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